

Willow Green Academy

Hampden Close, Ferrybridge, Knottingley, WF11 8PT T: 01977 670370

W: www.willowgreen.org.uk E: info@willowgreen.org.uk Head of Academy: Stuart Wynn

...Changing lives

Wednesday 6th September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5 Dodgeball Club

I am delighted to be able to offer a dodgeball after school club to the children in Year 5. The club will be taken by Mr Johnson and is sure to be lots of fun.

It will start on Thursday 14th September and will run until 4.20pm. If your child is interested in this fantastic club, please fill in the slip below and return to their Class Teacher no later than Monday 11th September.

Thank you.
Yours sincerely,
Mr. S. Wynn Head of Academy
Year 5 Dodgeball Club
Thursdays 3.20 – 4.20pm (Starts Thursday 14 th September 2017)
I give permission for my child to attend Dodgeball Club after school on Thursdays.
Please state any medical conditions that I need to be aware of
Please tick below:
My child is allowed to walk home at 4.20pm
My child will be collected from reception at 4.20pm by parent/ carer/ other (please state)
Signed (parent/carer) Date